
From: ETF SMB GIB Feedback
To:
Subject: RE: Self-Insurance
Date: Monday, December 5, 2016 10:46:00 AM

Good morning Mr. Fields,
 
Thank you for taking the time to share your observations and feedback regarding the current
 structure of the state's group health insurance program and the evaluation of switching from
 a self-funded to self-insurance model. Your letter will be shared with the Group Insurance
 Board along with other comments that we have received regarding this topic.
 
Sara C. Brockman│Health Policy Advisor
Office of Strategic Health Policy
Department of Employee Trust Funds
Phone: (608) 261-8920
http://etf.wi.gov
 
This email message and any attachments may contain information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary, or otherwise protected by
 law. This information is intended solely for the named addressee (or a person responsible for delivering it to the addressee). If you have
 received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your computer. Unauthorized disclosure, copying,
 printing, or distribution of this message is prohibited.

 
From: no-reply@parastorage.com [mailto:no-reply@parastorage.com] 
Sent: Sunday, December 04, 2016 1:06 PM
To: INFO <info@swib.state.wi.us>
Subject: New message via your website, from 
 

         You have a new message:
         Via: http://www.swib.state.wi.us/

         Message Details:
·          
o    Name Dan Fields
o    Subject Self insurance
o    Message I am strongly opposed to self insurance for the State of Wisconsin. The proposed

 "savings" are merely transfers of costs from the state to the individual. Self insurance will
 result in higher costs and less coverage. Please reject this proposal Thank you Dan Fields

         Sent on: 4 December, 2016

         Thank you!
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